
 

Ambition · Pride · Success  
 

 

Haileybury Turnford, Mill Lane, Cheshunt, EN8 0JU    01992 308333    enquiries@haileyburyturnford.com 
Principal: Robin Newman MSc MBA 

Haileybury Turnford is a trading name of Haileybury Academy Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with registered number 09659808.                                                                                                                  

Registered office: Haileybury Academy Trust, London Road, Hertford Heath, Hertford, Hertfordshire, SG13 7NU 

 

17th November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Student/Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Invitation to Haileybury Turnford Sixth Form Open Evening - Wednesday 24th November (5.30-7.30pm) 
 
We hope that your first half-term has been a success and that you are thinking hard about your destinations and 
options after you successfully graduate from Year 11.  We would like you to consider applying to Haileybury 
Turnford Sixth Form where our entire focus is on preparing students for the future they want to pursue with the 
necessary skills to compete in the 21st century. 
 
When can I find out more about Haileybury Turnford Sixth Form? 
 
I would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday November 24th starting at 5.30pm in 
the main school hall.  Speeches will take place at 5.45pm.  You will be able to visit our specialist subject teachers 
where you can discuss the subjects you want to study. During the evening you will be able to: 
 

1. Explore all of the subjects that we offer; 
2. Understand the entry requirements you will need to achieve at GCSE in order to take those subjects and 

enter our Sixth Form; 
3. Hear valuable advice from current students; 
4. Learn about the pastoral support that our Sixth Form offers and 
5. Explore the various destinations open to you after Sixth Form. 

 

Further information can be found at https://haileyburyturnford.com/our-6th-form/  

 
What subjects can I study in the Sixth Form? 
 
The GCSE results you achieve next summer will determine which routes you are able to take in the Sixth Form so 
you must work hard in the remaining months to ensure you can take the subjects you want. We can work with 
you to tailor a programme to suit your needs and the Open Evening offers you the chance to start exploring your 
options. 
 
To ensure that we reduce the risk of exposure to COVID-19 we kindly request that all those attending wear a face 
covering whilst in the School buildings. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 24th November 2021. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs N Shivalkar 
Assistant Principal & Head of Sixth Form  

https://haileyburyturnford.com/our-6th-form/

